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Principals’ Update 
At St Cecilia’s School, we acknowledge that the land on which the school is built is the Darkinjung people’s 

land. We appreciate the Darkinjung people sharing their land with us. 

 
   

   

   

 

 

YEAR SIX SHIRTS 
Our year six children received 

their personally designed year 

6 sport shirts. What a beautiful 

keepsake for them to remind 

them of their classmates and 

time in Year 6 at St Cecilia’s 

CODING UPDATE 
The children in grades 4-6 had 

their first Coding lesson with their 

Coding teacher Grigory Punanov 

from Code 4 Fun We already 

have some very skilled coders in 

our school, who will be further 

developed in this area and many 

intrigued children who are excited 

to learn some new skills.   

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Mon. 21st Feb.  

CCC Swimming Carnival  

Mon. 28th Feb. – 4th March  

Goal setting meetings with 

teacher & parents via Zoom. 

Bookings coming tomorrow.  

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SHOP 

There are still many second-hand uniform shop orders awaiting payment and collection 

from the office. Please call from the school gate when you are here to collect your 

order. Orders not collected will be returned to the uniform shop after seven days. 

A huge thank you to Simone O’Connor for volunteering her time to assist in 

coordinating the second-hand uniform shop sales.  

We always welcome any other second-hand unwanted uniforms that are obviously still 

in good condition. 

https://www.code4fun.com.au/


St Cecilia’s Primary School Wyong Week 4, Term 1, 2022 
 

16th February, 2022 2 
 

 

 

  
  

We have had a good start to this school year, especially considering the COVID environment that we 
are currently working in, adjusting continuously. The safety of our children, teachers and families has 
been and continues to be our number 1 priority and we thank you for your ongoing support and 
understanding with the government regulations placed upon us.  

We continue to have high expectations for learning and will continue to have them. Although I 
understand that instruction and learning are different in this environment, we do our best to keep the 
rigor of instruction high to ensure that your child will be successful.  

Kind Regards 

Marta Chylewska  

Principal 
 

 

Central Coast Cluster 
Swimming Carnival 
 

A big congratulations to the 30 children across grades  

2-6 who have made it successfully through to the next 

round of swimming to represent St Cecilia’s at Mingara. 

Wishing you all the best on Monday in your races. We know 

no matter what the results are, you’ll do us proud!  

ROAD SAFETY REMINDER 
PARKING  

A friendly reminder that we have several No Parking Zones 

around our school. Specifically, one near the back school 

gate and one opposite side the road from school, across 

from the school office building. 

A No Parking Zone means that you must not stop for more 

than two minutes. You must remain in or within three 

metres of the vehicle. No Parking Zones are suitable for 

dropping off and picking up quickly. 

      
 


